
 
May 5, 2015 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
The Board of Commissioners will be accepting applications to fill vacant positions on 
the Coos County Noxious Weed Advisory Board.  Successful applicants will each serve 
a term of 4 years. 
 
 
Interested parties must submit an application to: 
 
Coos County Board of Commissioners 
250 N. Baxter 
Coquille, Oregon 97423 
 
 
Deadline for submitting completed applications is May 22, 2015 at 5:00 PM.  To obtain 
an application, go to www.co.coos.or.us and click on Boards and Committees, or 
contact the Board’s office.  
 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
250 N. Baxter Street, Coquille, Oregon 97423 

 
 

(541) 396-7535 
FAX (541) 396-1010 / TDD (800) 735-2900 

E-Mail:  bbrooks@co.coos.or.us 
 

Robert “Bob” Main     John Sweet  Melissa Cribbins
    
    
 

Coos County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and complies with section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 
1973 

http://www.co.coos.or.us/
mailto:bbrooks@co.coos.or.us

